
From: Windfarms Team [windfarms@jrc.co.uk] 

Sent: 21 September 2011 15:19 

To: Ron Ritchie 

Subject: 11/00032/APP - Lorry Park, Keith, Moray - Wind Turbine - 

Request for     

Review 

 

Dear Mr Ritchie, 

 

Thank you for your recent correspondence. 

 

Our objection (sent 16th March 2011) to the construction of a turbine in 

this  

location is due to the adverse effect it may have on three adjacent radio  

links, operated by Scottish Hydro. Such links are used for supervision 

and  

control of the local Electricity Grid. 

 

If the developer is able to re-position the turbine to increase the 

distance  

from the adjacent links, we will be pleased to re-assess the situation. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Keith Brogden 

 

 

 

-- 

Keith BROGDEN 
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